
ROMANIA NEWS 

over a handful of people as home meetings were 

being scrutinized also.  

Recently we were told that a new method of 

disclosure to determine if you have taken the shots 

is being tested. In one region in Europe a scan of 

your hand print will be all it takes to buy or sell 

anything. Your handprint will tell your government if 

you re update with flu shots, have a bank account 

and how much is in each bank account. Scary you 

say? It is time we teach from pulpits how to stand 

for Christ no matter what comes next. How to pray 

effectively and how to keep our eyes on Jesus 

even if it means doing it alone in this world. Keep 

praying and seeking God. Plan for the future. Fear 

not the future and draw nigh unto the Lord with all 

your heart.                      Continue on page 2 

1, “Blessed is he that 

considers the poor:  the 

Lord will deliver him in 

time of trouble. 

2, The Lord will preserve 

him, and keep him alive; 

and he shall be blessed 

upon the earth: and thou 

wilt not deliver him unto 

the will of his enemies”  

 Psalm 41:1-2 (KJV) 
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A Children’s World Embassy Newsletter with Romania’s Paul 

Crisan & about helping a ministry in Tanzania Africa. 

J-O-Y Happens when you have Jesus—Others—You, in the right order.  

A World Wide Problem 
Here we are, 3 years into this “new virus” and every 

nation around the world has been presented with 

the same problems. Should we get “the shots” or 

not? Each city and village has been shut down. We 

don’t have to go over it again with you, you’ve 

heard it too many times already.  

Romania was also shut down economically, socially 

& spiritually by Covid as churches were being told 

to stop meeting and wear face masks if meeting 

 

 

Everyone knows when winter comes in Romania. The only question is how 

harsh was it. I have been to homes like the one above all to many times. It is 

hard to find wood to burn in the stoves for heat. Most of the places to live 

have 14 ld. plastic for roof cover. I remember crying myself to sleep because 

that day we visited bout 20 shack homes less than the above, none had wood 

for heat and little children running round almost naked.                    Cont. pg. 2 

 

It’s time for a change. After 30 years of working with Paul Crisan it is time for 

Kay and I to step down. The 1st 6 years was so very unique. Very dangerous 

at times but surpassed by the blessings of the Lord 10 times over. A special 

team the Lord chose to place together in 1988. It proved to be the right ones 

at the right time. For that I personally thank God and say continued blessings 

to my lifetime pal. This month another very qualified person will take over 

CWE and they shall be introduced at the right time. They love Romania too. 

Until that time we say we love each of you, though most we have never even 

met. One day we shall. Until then, SHALOM—peace be with you until we do 

meet, be it on this earth...or after. 

Send your gifts today 
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There is a Bible College in Tanzania Africa named 

Maranatha Bible College. The college, based out 

of Texas, offers degree education in BA, MA and 

Doctorate. They desire to build a building to hold 

135 students to have school online. The college 

has been in existence for just a few years and is 

being accredited by a world wide  

association. 

This is a season of hard rains and it is difficult to 

do much building. They tried recently to build their 

classroom and the cement could not dry properly  

Continued from page 1—  

Although the international Pandemic problem has effected everyone, we must tell 

you this ministry has been horribly affected too. Our income to support the Crisan 

work in Romania has seen an income drop from $3,500 a month to just $800 per 

month now. That is not enough to survive on. Dove House workers are often with-

out payroll. Natural gas, water, food enough for Dove House & Bethany House, all 

these are left wanting. But most of all Paul & Cami need fuel and auto mainte-

nance to keep ministering the gospel. He preaches in streets 

and alleys again and keeps the pastors together on the inter-

net. It is a critical time, please pray and help as you can.  

We know you are a praying and believing people, and we 

need you to pray now. In many areas they will need to rebuild 

again. Paul and pastor leaders have met daily online and of-

ten multiple times per day. They pray together, share God’s Word & lift each other 

up in song and scripture. No sickness is too great for our Lord. Without you we 

can not send and we are counting on you. Thank you for being a God sent part-

ner with them. Pray and then help financially all you can at this critical time. 

 - continued from page 1 

That day a husband of one family was in jail for cutting a limb off a tree to have 

heat for his family. The reason for my tears was not just for him but when I woke I 

looked outside and it was snowing...just like in the picture above. All I could think 

of was those children. It tried to buy wood for the entire village only to be told it 

would cost $1,000 USD for only 1 cord of wood. 

Homes like the above are all over Romania in 

small Gypsy villages. There are up to 4 million 

Gypsies in Romania and 300,000 children living in 

the streets with no home. 

Recently most of one entire village was burned 

badly. Many homes were too badly burned to live 

in. Paul and Cami Crisan sprung into action. They assess the situation and quick-

ly found a public center to bring the homeless to feed them. The center also had 

rooms and they agreed to take in the homeless during the tragedy. Regularly food 

was brought to them as the Crisan’s worked almost night and day to secure safe-

ty for the people. Local churches helped distribute food, clothing  and bedding 

during a cold winter until a better place can be found. Thanks to you and your 

continued support the Crisan’s can continue to work for others in need. Thank you 

for being a part of this ministry and for your continued support. 

due to rains and the end wall fell. The costs to rebuild can be up to $5,000. This will build 

with steel reinforcement bars and I wanted to share their need with you. I believe it is a 

worthy cause for us to help. Please help them today with a gift through CWE. Your every 

portion will help build for the Kingdom of God and the future of an entire nation. 


